
  

 

3 February, 2021 
 
Dear Anne Hamersley Primary School Community, 
 
What an extraordinary start to the school year. We are all facing the challenges of the COVID 
lockdown and now many of you are facing the threat to property due to the fires. 
 
I want to extend my thoughts to all of you during these difficult times and to let you know we are all 
thinking of you. These are challenging times. Please remember, if you require additional supports 
during this time or have been directly affected by the fires, please contact me on the email address 
below. If your family has lost school supplies or uniforms due to the fires, the school will be able to 
assist you. 
 
Please stay safe, take care and I will provide more information on the commencement of school 
when it becomes available. 
 
Regards  
 
Christiaan Moir 
Principal 
Christiaan.Moir@education.wa.edu.au 
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